
 

        6th June 2019 

Dear Parents,  

Year 2 are visiting The Thomas Hardye School on Tuesday 2nd July to celebrate 

DASP Literacy Festival 2019.  Author Lucy Volpin will speak to the children about 

her books and the joy of reading and writing.  

Children will leave Frome at 12.30pm, after eating their lunch, and return by 3.15pm 

Please complete the slip below to give permission for your child to go on this visit. 
We also require you to confirm if you are happy for DASP to take photos of your 
child and use them on their website or in paper format.  
 
All costs for this visit are being covered by DASP.  
 
Risk Assessments will be available at school for any parents wishing to see them. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 
I give permission for _______________________________ to travel to and from 
The Thomas Haryde School by coach on Tuesday 2nd July and to take part in the 
DASP Literacy Festival. 
 
I give permission / I do not give permission (please delete as appropriate) for DASP to take 
photos of my child and use them on their website or in paper format. 
 
Signed______________________________ 
 
 

 

 

         


